
Subject: AJ Exhibition
Date: Tuesday, March 19, 2002 11:02 AM
From: Peter Clausen <pclausen@dtcistanbul.org.tr>
To: "'director@proje4l.org'" <director@proje4l.org>

Dear Vasif,

 

Thank you for our meeting last Friday.

 

We have asked Copenhagen for the text in English and to provide us with a contact name in Danish 
Design Center. We expect to receive both soon. 

 

Our sponsor, Novo Nordisk, is a large consumer of Arne Jacobsen and makes use of several 
buildings designed for the company by AJ. Additionally they use AJ designed furniture in offices, 
meeting rooms, canteens etc. The sponsor is being mentioned in many books about AJ and is also 
mentioned in connection with the DDC exhibition. It is my hope that it will be acceptable to make 
additional wall pictures about the sponsor’s relationship with AJ. I am quite sure that DDC will accept 
that the extra wall pictures are added and will provide you with inspiration to text and provide you with 
photos.

 

We are still in the process DDC to allow us to make a Turkish version of the exhibition. In that 
connection we should appreciate to receive information about PROJE4L and yourself – CV or similar! 
We should appreciate this information soonest possible.

 

Best regards

Peter

 

The Trade Commission of Denmark, Bebek

Tel.: +212 359 1900

 


